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July 22, 1980
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Mr. N. Moore /700 /072
Nuclear Regulatory Cammission

Office of International Programs

7735 Cld Georgetown Road

Bethesda, Maryland 20014

Re: Export License XSIM-1663
™ Ref: 80-039/01 (TNP-318)

Dear Mr. Mocre:

Please note that this product is scheduled for withdrawal
in February 1981 and not February and March 198l as
originally indicated in cur license application dated
March 12, 1980.

Thanking you in advance for your help and cooperation.

Sincerely,
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j Vicki Matson
Assistant Manager
Washington Operations

Enclosure: Copy letter dated July 14, 19€0
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ONE SKYLINE PLACE + 85205 LEESBURG P'KE + FALLS CHURCH, VIRGINIA 22041
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TRANSNUCLEAR INC,

OURRER 1196/620,917 300 Skyline Center
TE.PE.TC.DVL/43h 5205 - LEESBURG PIKE
FALLS CHURCH - Virginia 2204.
S N° 4174:;9 U.8.A.
TEL EXT '

BRUSSELS 14th July, 1980
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For attention ¢f Mr, L. MARKLIN
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Dear Sirs, = = =
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SUBJECT: Contract AT (49 14) VES. EV @8 -2
End Use Statement. 8 = n
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This letter is an amendment to ocur letter n®14653
dated 04.03.80 (withdrawal of the fuel of the seve¢ulLh
relocad in the reactor DOEL 1).

Dates withdrawals:

Please read: February 1981 (10724 Kg)
instead of : February 1981 ( 5982 Kg)
March 1981 ( 4812 Kg)

Please, te so kind to let us know if this change
causes any difficulty.
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Technical Secretary




